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Please note that the closing date for SECONDARYSCHOOL PLACES is Wednesday 31st October 

2018.   Year 6 parents should contact our school office if they have any questions regarding their child’s 

application.  

 

St Joseph’s girls’ football  team 

played their first match last Tuesday 

and although they did not win, they 

certainly made us proud through their 

efforts.  They demonstrated great 

team work and resilience.  There is 

certainly lots of talent within the 

team!  We look forward to hearing 

more about their 

achievements this 

coming half term.     

Well done girls! 

          

On Friday, two African drummers, from the Ghana Ashanti 

region, came in and performed a spectacular round of   

drumming. It involved chants, singing and energetic dancing. 

It started off with a basic beat, went to several chants such 

as; ‘ba jo, ba jo’ then we replied ‘ba jo’.  Towards the end of 

the assembly they called up the teachers to dance and it 

ended in a standing ovation!  The Ghanaian group then came 

to each of our classes where we had a chance to dance in 

time with the drums.  It was exhilarating! 

Written by Suzanne - Y6 



Date Event Time 

Thurs 01/11/18 PTFA Fireworks Event   6:00pm 

Mon 05/11/18 Y4 @ Bromley Library  Morning  

Tues 06/11/18 Y6 @ Ragged Museum All day 

Tues 06/11/18 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3:30-6:30pm 

Thurs 08/11/18 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3.30-6:30pm 

Fri 09/11/18 Girls’ Football Match Vs Hawes Down (away) After school 

Sun 11/11/18 Y5 Class Mass 9:15 am 

                           

Class 

Wc 15/10/18   

Attendance % Punctuality % 

Reception 98.6% 98.3% 

Year 1 98.6% 99.3% 

Year 2 99% 99% 

Year 3 95.9% 99.3% 

Year 4 99.6% 99% 

Year 5 98.8% 99.6% 

Year 6 94.8% 99.6% 

Diary Dates  

Attendance & Punctuality for wc 15/10/18 

Well done to Year 2 for the best attendance and to 

Year 5 & 6 for 99.6% punctuality.                      

Congratulations! 

Attendance for the whole school for last half term 

was a brilliant 98.3%!!!!  

Well done to everyone, we have had fantastic         

attendance and punctuality for last half term -  

lets hope we can keep up the good work!  

PTFA Fireworks Event  

Thursday 1st November 2018 

Gates open @ 6pm  

Congratulations to the following children for achieving this week’s 

Pupil of the Week award:  

Pupils were chosen for the following reasons:                              

Building a fantastic police station with the construction set;  making 

tremendous improvement in reading; well done for working hard 

with a broken arm!; being prepared to learn and for consistently 

demonstrating respect and trust; writing a wonderful letter which 

was beautifully presented; demonstrating deeper thinking skills 

which has developed imagination and finally, for including original 

ideas in writing. 

A Gentle Reminder  - Please could 

parents to please pay any out stand-

ing dinner monies by the end of this 

week (Friday, 2nd November).   

Thank you.  


